
 
Internet Access Options for C-I Families / Students during COVID-19 

  
  
Due to the COVID-19 virus pandemic, the demand for internet access has increased as more people are 
practicing social distancing by staying at home, telecommuting and engaging in distance learning. 
  
In an effort to help our families and students gain access to internet services, we have put together a list 
of a few local providers that are offering free internet services to students and their families.  

 
Reminder, internet access is not required for students to partake in distance learning. Printed materials 

will be dropped off for families that continue to not have internet available.  

 
CTC 
 

 FREE public Wifi hotspots have been set up at the CRES and High School buildings. 
o Other nearby CTC hotspots include Block North Brew Pub in Aitkin and Mission 

Town Hall. 
 There will be no need to leave your vehicle or enter any nearby buildings in order to 

access the WiFi. Simply park in the area and search for a network named “CTC WiFi”. It 
will be free to use and will allow anyone to access high-speed, reliable internet from a 
safe location. 

 Check out CTC’s website for more details on local public hotspots – 
www.goctc.com/covid 

 
 Emily Cooperative 
 

 Offering two free months of high speed internet for students living within their coverage 
area. 

 For more information, please call (218)-763-3000 or fill out the form on their website – 
https://www.fibertoyourarea.com/closed-school-student-form/ 
 

Charter Communications 
 

 Offering 60 days free to qualifying households with students who do not already have a 
Spectrum broadband subscription. 

 For more information, please call 1-844-488-8395 
 

If you have any questions, or need further help, feel free to contact the district office at (218)-545-8801 

 


